
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of September 2025

I call heaven and earth to witness against you today that I have set  before you life 
and death, blessings and curses. Choose life so that you and your descendants 
may live.  Deuteronomy 30:19

Creator God, your ways bring life, love, and hope; help us to follow your ways 
that our lives may flourish, and our acts of love serve others through Jesus 
Christ. Amen.

Weekly Calendar

TUESDAY (9/9)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE 
HOUR 
11:15AM WOMEN’S BIBLE 
STUDY 
6:30PM MINISTRY NITE
	
WEDNESDAY (9/10) 
3:30PM KIDZ CLUB 
6:00PM BELL CHOIR REHEARS-
AL 
7:00PM CHOIR REHEARSAL 
7:30PM SR. HIGH YOUTH 
GROUP 

FRIDAY (9/12) 
10:00 AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
	
SUNDAY (9/14) 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:30AM MUFFINS FOR MIS-
SION 
10:30AM PARENT & STUDENT 
CONFIRMATION MEETING  
10:30AM SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Last week — In review
Sunday, September 7 we worshiped at 9:30am with communion. Pastor Doug 
delivered the sermon,’’Look Busy’’, with a text from Isaiah 1:1, 10-20. To read a full 
copy of the sermon, please visit our website at wwwfederatedfforg.
 
Thank you to the Fellowship Committee for putting on a carnival theme for Rally Day! 

This week — Looking ahead
Women’s Bible Study starts back up tomorrow at 11:15am in the parlor. If you are 
interested in joining, please contact Karen Anderson. 
 
Kidz Club starts back on Wednesday at 3:30pm. A bus will be at Kennedy School for 
transportation. Please look for Pastor Doug as he will be waiting at the bus. Snack will 
be served and supper at 5:30pm.

Sunday School starts on Sunday at 10:30am. 

Muffins for Mission is on Sunday during fellowship hour. All donations will go towards 
Boxes of Blessings for the Fergus Falls Cancer Center. 

The Local Mission Fund is really low at this time. 

Thank you for your continued generosity with the Local Mission Fund! Those who 
are helped by this fund are extremely grateful for the extra support they receive 
during tough times. The Local Mission Fund is extremely low, and I have had 
to turn people to other resources. If you can help in any way that would be 
appreciated.

We are still needing greeters for Sunday, September 21. If you are available to help, 
please let Brianna know. 

To assist the Stewardship Team with their fall campaign, we are requesting your 
budget information be submitted by September 30, 2025. Brianna will be sent out an 
email to the committee chairpersons sharing what they were budgeted for in 2025. 
If you have any questions, please contact the church office.

Prayer requests
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